Woodland Elementary

SBDM Minutes

April 11, 2006

Opening Business – The regular SBDM meeting for Woodland Elementary was held on Tuesday, April 11 at 2:30 pm in the school conference room.  Those in attendance were   Teresa Morgan, Debra Keffer, Tammy Hall, Becky Laux, Judy Carter and Derisa Hindle were present.  Carla Harden was unable to attend.  Nancy Lowman recorded meeting minutes.

Agenda Approval – The agenda was approved by consensus

Visitors – No visitors were present.

Minutes – The March minutes were approved as read.  

Accident Reports – There were no accidents of significance since the last meeting.   Mrs. Morgan will be reviewing procedures for lifetime to limit accidents. 

Budget – Copies of the MUNIS report and School Activity Funds reports were distributed for review.  It was noted that Box Tops for Education funds were used to purchase T-shirts for 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders.

Section 7 – Per discussion at the March meeting, Woodland requested money for Textbooks, Thoughtful Education training, an additional teacher, and assistants.  We would also like to request additional funding to complete the cabinet project. 

CSIP – The CSIP document was reviewed for final revisions.  New plan ideas are to be interjected and things that are being done everyday without monitoring will be deleted.

The next regular Woodland SBDM meeting is scheduled for May 2, 2006.

